
   
 

 

WEL/SEC/2020          April 22, 2020     
 
To, 

BSE Limited   
1st Floor, Rotunda Bldg, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 400 001.  
Scrip Code: 532553 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G,  
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),  
Mumbai - 400 051. 
NSE Symbol: WELENT 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulation, 2015. 
 
Further to our letter dated March 24, 2020, kindly note that pursuant to Ministry Of Home 
Affairs OM No. 40-3/2020-DM-I(A) dated April 15, 2020, and in consultation with our Clients 
and State Governments and local bodies having jurisdiction over our project sites and 
operating sites in Uttar Pradesh, Uttarakhand, Bihar, Madhya Pradesh, Punjab, Gujarat and 
Maharashtra, the Company has commenced limited operations after observing the guidelines 
issued by the aforesaid authorities. We are closely monitoring the situation as we commence 
our limited operations due to supply chain and manpower limitations and are operating 
under organizational guidelines issued for prevention of COVID 19 in line with government 
advisory. We would take necessary action as may be required to deal with the evolving 
circumstances so as to protect human life and be compliant to Government advisories and 
local authorities directives.  
 
Kindly take the above mentioned on record. 
 
Thanking you. 
For Welspun Enterprises Limited  
 
 
 
Priya Pakhare 
Company Secretary 
FCS - 7805 
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